

ENGLISH DEPARTMENT

ENGLISH HOMEWORK

1° ESO-B

Teacher: Feliciano Pimentel Calderón

SOLUCIONES TAREAS DE INGLÉS – SEMANA 14-17 ABRIL

Tuesday, 14th April

WORKBOOK - Page 61

Traducción del texto "An internet sensation"

Una sensación de internet

Todos los años, los astronautas viajan a la Estación Espacial Internacional y viven en órbita durante unos seis meses. Un astronauta canadiense, Chris Hadfield, fue famoso mientras estaba en el espacio.

Hadfield usó Internet para enviar videos desde la estación espacial al público en general en la Tierra. Describió su vida y actividades cotidianas. No usaba un traje espacial en muchas de sus videos, estaba en una camiseta normal, por lo que fue increíble pensar que estaba en el espacio. Pero algunas cosas no eran normales. En un video, intentó hacer un sándwich. No fue fácil: ¡el pan flotaba en el aire!

Hadfield ama la fotografía y usó su cámara digital para tomar fotos de la Tierra desde una perspectiva inusual, por ejemplo, cuando el volcán Etna de Italia entró en erupción. Hadfield también es músico. Mucha gente lo vio en video tocando su guitarra en el espacio y cantando Space Oddity, una canción de la estrella del pop David Bowie.

WORKBOOK - Page 61

Ejercicios 1, 2 y 3

Reading

An internet sensation

E Station and live in orbit for about six months. One Canadian astronaut, Chris Hadfield, was famous while he was in space.

Hadfield used the internet to send videos from the space station to the general public on Earth. He described his life and everyday activities. He didn't wear a spacesuit in many of his videos – he was in a normal T-shirt – so it was amazing to think that he was in space. But some things weren't normal. In one video, he tried to make a sandwich. It wasn't easy – the bread floated in the air!

Hadfield loves photography and he used his digital camera to take photos of Earth from an unusual perspective, for example, when Italy's volcano Mount Etna erupted. Hadfield is also a musician. Lots of people watched him on video playing his guitar in space and singing *Space Oddity*, a song by the pop star David Bowie.



1	*	Read the text. Tick (/) the information the	at
	the	text mentions.	

The period of time astronauts are on the space station \checkmark

- 1 The number of astronauts on the space station
- 2 The nationalities of all the astronauts
- 3 The nationality of one astronaut 🗸
- 4 Hadfield's hair and eyes
- 5 Hadfield's clothes 🗸
- 6 Hadfield's hobbies 🗸

2 ** Complete the sentences so that they are true. Use the correct past simple form of be.

Chris Hadfield **was** famous before he landed back on Earth.

- 1 In Hadfield's videos, he <u>was</u> usually in normal clothes.
- 2 It was difficult to make a sandwich in space.
- 3 Hadfield's camera was in space with him.
- 4 Hadfield's photos of Earth .weren't typical photos.
- 5 David Bowie <u>was</u> the original singer of *Space Oddity*.

3 *** Answer the questions. Write complete sentences.

How often do astronauts go to the International Space Station?

Astronauts go to the International Space Station every year.

- 1 How long do astronauts live on the International Space Station?
 - Astronauts live on the International
 Space Station for about six months.
- 2 Why was it amazing to think that Hadfield was in space in the videos?
 - It was amazing to think that Hadfield was in space because he was in normal clothes.
- 3 What happened when Hadfield tried to make a sandwich?
 - When Hadfield tried to make a sandwich, the bread floated in the air.
- 4 What happened in Italy when Hadfield was on the space station?
 - When Hadfield was on the space station, a volcano erupted in Italy.
- 5 What did lots of people watch Hadfield doing in space?

Lots of people watched Hadfield playing his guitar and singing in space.

(Appearances Unit 7

61

GRAMMAR REFERENCE PAGES 110-111

Wednesday, 15th April

STUDENT'S BOOK - Page 96

Exercise 1

1. My first day at school

Exercise 2

- 1. Mrs Taylor
- 2. Billy

Exercise 3

- 1. length or size
- 2. style or type
- 3. colour

Exercise 4

- 1. big, blue eyes
- 2. long, wavy, dark hair
- 3. long, curly, white hair
- 4. small, green eyes
- 5. short, black jeans

WORKBOOK - Page 62

Exercise 1

- 1. small green eyes
- 2. long wavy hair
- 3. a small white dog
- 4. straight dark hair
- 5. a big blue door

Exercise 2

Α

- **1.** was
- 2. were
- 3. lived
- 4. worked

В

- 5. was
- 6. was

C

- 7. played
- 8. liked
- 9. played
- 10. watched
- 11. was

Friday, 17th April

WORKBOOK - Page 108

Vocabulary reference

Clothes (Ropa)

botas, gorra/gorro, abrigo/chaquetón, vestido, sombrero, chaqueta/americana, vaqueros, jersey, sandalias, camisa, zapatos, pantalón corto, falda, calcetines, zapatillas de deporte, pantalones, camiseta

Appearance (Apariencia/aspecto)

Hair (pelo):

calvo, rizado, largo, media melena, corto, liso, ondulado

Hair colour (color de pelo):

rubio, castaño, moreno, gris/canoso, blanco

Eyes (ojos):

marrones, oscuros, vedes, grises

Height (altura):

estatura media, bajo, alto

Space travel (viaje espacial)

botas, respirar, guantes, casco, en órbita, aterrizar, estación espacial, traje espacial, despegar, uniforme

Prices

treinta y cinco libras diez libras y noventa y nueve (peniques)

Functional language

```
¿Puedo ayudarle?
No, lo siento. Pero lo/s tenemos en ...
¿Qué talla tienes tú?
¿Tienes este/estos en ...?
¿Cuánto cuesta/es?
Pequeña / Mediana / Grande / Super grande / 38 / 42
Me lo/s llevo
```

WORKBOOK - Page 109

Vocabulary practice



Solve the code to find five clothes words.

а	b	С	d	е	f	g	h	i
х	h	l	р			i	b	g
j	k	l	m	n	0	р	q	r
0	у	С	r	L	j	d		t
s	t	u	v	w	х	у	z	
w	r		n	S	a	k		

wbgmr shirt

1 r-wbgmr t-shirt

2 wbjmrw shorts

3 wygmr skirt

4 wjlyw socks

2 One of these people has got short curly blond hair. Who is it?

sandals

Anthony Emma Joanna Marguerite Martin Richard

Two of the women have got very long hair.

Martin has got straight hair.

Martin, Richard, Anthony and Emma haven't got dark hair.

Emma's hair is wavy.

5 wxvpxnw

One of the women has got medium-length hair. Anthony is bald.

Richard has got short curly blond hair.

3 Choose the odd one out.

1 a shorts b trousers c skirt)
2 a trainers b jacket c sandals
3 a boots b hat c cap
4 a shirt b jeans c jumper

4 Complete the text with the words in the box.

bald blue dark long short tall wavy

My grandparents look very different. My grandfather has got blue eyes and he's very (1) tall (1.98 metres!). It's funny when he stands next to my grandmother because she's very (2) hort My grandfather is (3) bald - he hasn't got any hair at all now. My grandmother has got very (4) long white hair. She says it's (5) waxy but I think it's curly. In the past, it was very (6) dark like my mum's hair.

5 Complete the vowels in these words related to space and astronauts. How many verbs are there?

spacesuit

- 1 sp<u>ace</u> st<u>atio</u>n
- 2 h<u>e</u>lm<u>e</u>t
- 3 br<u>eathe</u>
- 4 take off
- 5 land

There are three verbs.

6 Choose the correct option.

I'm wearing my favourite socks / gloves on my feet.

- 1 My eyes aren't grey. They're blue / wavy.
- 2 Special helmets / hats help astronauts breathe in space
- 3 Kim isn't short. She's medium(-height) / -length.
- 4 You usually wear **sandals** / **trainers** to go running.
- 5 Astronauts can live on a space station / spacesuit for six months or more.
- 6 When it's very cold, I wear big (jumpers) / shorts.